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‘The school is consulting on its admissions arrangements for 2016-17.  The changes being proposed 
are; 
  

1)      Change to the requirement for completing the Supplementary form and the Supplementary 
Form itself such that only applicants applying under faith criteria should complete one – this 
is in order to align with the requirements of the Admissions Code 

2)      Change to the definition of definition Statements of Special Educational Need – to align with 
the newly introduced Educational Health and Care Plans (EHCPs) 

3)      Change to the definition of Previously Looked After Children – to align with the new national 
definition 

4)      Introduction of a footnote to clarify the reference in the definition of Catholic of ‘being in 
full ecclesial and canonical communion with the Catholic Church’. 
  

Consultation commenced on the 1st December and will end on 28th February 2015. Any 
comments can be sent to: 
 
admin@brw.nottingham.sch.uk 
 
Blessed Robert Widmerpool Catholic Voluntary Academy, 
Listowel Crescent,  
Clifton,  
Nottingham  
NG11 9BH  
 
(0115 915 2392)  
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